
The City of Columbus is building the new Home Road Water Plant to meet the growing need 
for clean, safe drinking water in central Ohio. It will be built along the Scioto River near the 
corner of Home and Dublin roads in Delaware County. Two water transmission mains will 
connect the new plant to the Columbus water distribution system near the Blazer Parkway 
area, and other strategic areas in northwest Columbus.

You’re invited to the second public meeting to receive updates on the Home Road Water Plant 
and Transmission Mains projects.

Learn the latest about the new Home Road Water Plant 
and Water Plant Transmission Mains 

All About Water!

Learn more at 
cbuswater.com

Public Meeting #2
Tuesday, December 3, 2024

6:00-8:00 p.m.

Dublin Community Recreation Center
(Talla Rooms 2 and 3)

5600 Post Rd, Dublin, OH 43017

Presentation will begin promptly at 6:00 p.m., followed by a  
facilitated question-and-answer session and an open house.
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